
 

 

March 3, 2015 

 

Re:  City of Jonesville Cross Connection Control Program 

Dear Water Customer: 

The City of Jonesville is committed to providing safe drinking water to all of its residents. In order to 

protect the Public Water Supply and meet Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 

requirements, the City has developed a Cross Connection Control Program. This letter is to inform you 

that the City has retained the services of HydroCorp to take over the administration of the program. 

There are two parts to this program; (1) site inspections/surveys and (2) testing of Backflow Prevention 

Assemblies. At some point in the future, you can expect to receive notification that your facility is 

scheduled for a survey. Representatives from HydroCorp will be completing the surveys and reporting 

their findings to the City.  

Additionally, if you have back flow assemblies installed in your water distribution, you will begin to 

receive notification letters in the mail regarding testing of your Backflow Prevention Assemblies. All 

backflow prevention assemblies are required to be tested annually in accordance with the Michigan 

State Plumbing Code and the City of Jonesville written Cross Connection Control Plan. Only certified, 

approved testers will be allowed to test these assemblies. You will receive a list of the approved testers 

in your area with the testing notification letter.  

This letter is simply an introduction letter to the program and at this time there is no action required by 

you; however, we do ask that you co-operate with the inspectors once you have been notified that a 

survey has been scheduled. 

We would like to thank you in advance for assisting us in protecting the City of Jonesville Public Water 

Supply. If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact Tracy Matas with 

HydroCorp at 248-250-5019 or via e-mail at tmatas@hydrocorpinc.com. You can also visit their website 

for general information on Cross Connection Control and Backflow Prevention (www.hydrocorpinc.com). 

Thank you for your cooperation 

City of Jonesville 


